
 

PRESS RELEASE – January 11, 2018 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – Please release in paper as often as possible effective January 11 
through February 2, 2018. 
 
 

WEST MILFORD TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

 
Dr. Alex Anemone, Superintendent of Schools, has announced Kindergarten registration will 
begin January 16, 2018, for those children who will be five (5) years old on or before October 1, 
2018. 
 
Now is the time to begin to register your child for Kindergarten for the 2018-2019 school year.  
This year you will have to pre-register your child on the district’s website prior to making an 
appointment with the school to complete the registration process.  Once you have completed 
the pre-registration, you can call the school your child will be attending to schedule a 
registration appointment.   The new process and directions are on our district website 
www.wmtps.org.  If you are unsure about which school your child will attend, the 
Transportation Department may be contacted at 973-697-0777. 
 
The following are the telephone numbers of each elementary school in the District:  Apshawa 
973-838-6515, Maple Road 973-697-3606, Marshall Hill 973-728-3430, Paradise Knoll 973-697-
7142, Upper Greenwood Lake 973-853-4466 and Westbrook 973-697-5700. 
 
Families who register prior to February 16, 2018, will be given the opportunity to select a 
morning or afternoon orientation session at their kindergartener’s home school.  Registrations 
received after this date will be assigned. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.wmtps.org/

